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KEY DIARY DATES:  

Weds 6th Dec 
Open Evening 5-7.30pm 

Week beginning 11th Dec 
Year 2 Nativity Play 

Weds 20th Dec 
Last day of Autumn Term 
Weds 3rd Jan 2018 
First day of Spring Term 

We are 

all 

writers … 

Reading  
 

We expect 

children to 

read 5x a week 

at home and to 

get their 

reading record 

signed by an 

adult.  Top 

class wins a 

Film Afternoon 

per half term. 

 

  

Class  %  

Claudius 100% 

Mercury 100% 

Romans 89% 

Paxman 87% 

Iceni 100% 

Dutch 97% 

Castle 100% 

Cavalier 100% 

 

We are grow-
ing our learn-
ing. 

 

 

Please do  remember to catch class teachers in the morning on the 

playground if you have any queries, or indeed Mr Billings or Mrs 

Bourne.   

Nativity Rehearsals 

Rehearsals are well 

underway for the Year 2 

Nativity. The children are singing, dancing 

and acting their way through to December 

and lifting our spirits along the way! 

Class Awards last week  
Well done to … 
Year 2 Claudius— Jeahlyn Valencia 
Year 2 Mercury—Emily Warren 
Year 2 Romans– Max Knight 
Year 3 Dutch—Ava Adamson 
Year 3 Paxman—Logan Woods 
Year 3 Iceni– Yuki Chen 
Year 4 Castle— Ella Ojo 
Year 4 Cavalier—Zoe Crayden 

Christmas has started! 

Father Christmas and two of his reindeer 

appeared in the school playground this week! 

Luckily  all of the children were so well 

behaved, that they all ended up on Father 

Christmas’ ‘Good’ list! 

Pizza Party! 
There was much fun to 
be had last week, when 
Mrs Jonas cooked pizzas 
with some of our Year 4 
children. The toppings 
were interesting...ranging 
from grapes and cheese 
to  watermelon and 
Italian herbs! However 
the children learned all 
about following 
instructions and having 
fun with cooking! 

 

 

Friday 24th November. 

Non Uniform Day in aid of 

the Christmas Fair. Please see P2 of 

the newsletter for details.  

Year 4 Castle Trip 

The children in Year 4 had a fantastic 

trip to Colchester Castle on Tuesday. 

They sketched, researched and 

observed and learned more about their 

theme ‘The Romans’. Thank you to all of 

the parents who helped on the trip and 

to the teachers too! 

 

BRRRRRR...Please ensure that 

your children are now clothed 

appropriately for this colder 

weather...coats 

are needed 

everyday. 

Please make sure 

all coats are 

named. 


